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PTM REPORT 

 

A Parent – Teacher meeting was held for the students of the III Semester       

(5 years course) students on Saturday, the 8th January 2022. The same was held in 

the online mode on Google meet. A total of 30 parents attended the said meet. 

The meeting began with a Welcome address by the Head of the Department 

Dr. Hema Menon. The parents were apprised of the attendance status of their wards. 

They were also made aware about the submission of assignments in different 

subjects. Also, the parents were made aware about the different kinds of activities 

organized by the Department for the students. The teachers urged the parents to 

encourage their wards to participate in all these different activities. Specifically the 

Department had organized a judgment analysis competition, PIL Drafting 

Competition, Constitution Day Annual Oration and Students’ Moot Court Association 

Installation Ceremony. These activities were all told to the parents. Also the teachers 

called upon the students to register for the forthcoming Moot Court Workshop 

which is planned for the 22nd Jan 2022.  

The class-incharge teacher Dr. Pratima Lokhande informed the parents that 

they must check the Google Classrooms of the students regularly to get an update 

about the performance of the students. The teachers urged the parents to 

collaborate with them to help in the academic progression of the students, 

especially during the present pandemic period when the students have been off 

from the campus. 



After informing the parents about all this, the platform was left open for an 

open interaction. 

The co-ordinator of the PTM Dr. Varsha Deshpande conducted the 

proceedings and proposed the vote of thanks. 

 

 

 

 


